Sew for a good cause

A Sewing Bee is scheduled April 9th at 10am at the El Dorado
County Library at 1000 Rufus Allen Blvd.

Participants may make cute and simple dresses from pillowcases
that will be donated to Hope4Women International’s Dress A
Girl Around the World

Campaign.
Visit their website at

http://dressagirlaroundtheworld.webs.com. Over 14,000 dresses
have been donated to 30 countries around the world since 2009.

Space is limited with 10 sewing machines and two irons so
please register at the 1library front desk or call
530-573-3185.

The event is sponsored by Friends of the Library


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/03/sew-for-a-good-cause/

